
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To book this event please contact Paul Cooke with your Name and Organization to 

paul.cooke@gloucestershire.gov.uk  

Please note that numbers are limited.  Restriction to 2 persons per provider may be applied if over 

subscribed.  Once full subscription to this event will be closed. 

Date:   Wednesday, 6th April 2016 
Time:  12:30 -  16:00 
Venue:  Meeting Room 1 & 2 
  Shire Hall 
  Westgate Street 
  Gloucester 
  GL1 2TG 

 

Gloucestershire Sexual Health  
Market Engagement  

Wednesday, 6
th

 April 2015  
 

 Are you a provider or do you work in the area of Sexual Health?  

 Are you interested in making the most of our Sexual Health 

services, and getting maximum benefit?  

 Do you have influence within at risk target groups? 

Then we would like to hear from you… 

We would like to invite organisations and interested stakeholders who have a current role 
in the provision of Sexual Health services to help us shape a vision for the delivery of 
services to the residents of Gloucestershire. 
 
Following the completion of the Gloucestershire Sexual Health Needs Assessment in 2014 
we are now faced with the challenge of providing services which  match the needs of our 
population whilst also meeting the financial challenges faced by all public sector 
organisations.  Our aim is to explore service model options and consider innovative 
approaches for future service delivery that will contribute to achieving the Public Health 
aims and outcomes for our large and geographical diverse  county. 
 
The focus is to ensure that every pound spent is delivering the best outcomes for 
Gloucestershire’s residents and communities. 
 

As valued providers  working in this area  we would welcome your involvement.  
 
To reserve your place at our engagement event please contact Paul Cooke with your 
name and organization to paul.cooke@gloucestershire.gov.uk 
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